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Announcements –  

week beginning 2nd February 2025  
 
Sunday 2nd February 2025  
10.15 am Trillick Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom (Holy Communion) 
11.30 am Ballinamallard Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom (Holy Communion) 
11.45 am Sunday School 
 
Monday 3rd February 2025 
10.00am JOY Group (Trillick) to meet at the Buttermarket and then going to 

Cathedral to Knitting Display.  Anyone wishing to join us are most 
welcome. 

 
Tuesday 4th February 2025 
2.30pm Craft Class in Methodist Hall 
 
Wednesday 5th February 2025 
10.30 am  SALT (Pollywogs Pottery Painting) in Methodist Hall 
 
Thursday 6th February 2025 
6.30 pm Girls Brigade 
 
Sunday 9th February 2025 
10.15 am Trillick Morning Worship – Rev Iain Ferguson 
11.30 am Ballinamallard Morning Worship – Rev Iain Ferguson 
11.45 am Sunday School 
  
 
Creche 
We are planning to begin creche during February.  We are thankful that we have several 
volunteers willing to work on a rota basis.  We are always looking for more helpers.  If you are 
able to help, please contact Jill or Rev John Beacom.   
 
We are also looking for clean toys for babies and toddlers.  If you can help, please contact Jill 
Keys or Rev John Beacom 
 
Holidays 
Rev Beacom will be on holidays from Sunday 3rd February, returning on Monday 10th February.  
If you need a minister in an emergency, please contact our Circuit Steward Jennifer Grey.  
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ballinamallard Girls' Brigade 
 
On Thursday 30th January we are holding a sponsored cycle in the church hall 
raising funds for The Well, Enniskillen. All girls will take their turn on static bikes, 
with balance bikes/ride on trucks for the little ones. There will be a sponsorship 
form available at the back of the church should you wish to contribute to this 
worthy cause. The following is some further information about our chosen charity 
for those who are unfamiliar with their work.  
 
The Well was established by a local charity called Master Key Movement in 2022 
in order to support women through challenging seasons in their lives. At Master 
Key Movement we believe that the Lord Jesus Christ is the Master, and He holds 
the Master Key to unlock the treasure in each person's life. The Well is our home 
of hope, healing and wholeness offering women the gift of true hope to enable 
them to start their journey towards healing and wholeness. We offer a variety of 
services for women covering topics such as eating disorders, baby loss, 
separation and divorce etc. We also hold monthly meetings for secondary school 
aged girls to encourage and support them on their Christian journey. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


